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Comments: I was born in California and have lived there for over 40 years.  I believe the roundup of these wild

horses is harsh, cruel, and unnecessary.  As a native Californian, I value them as a part of our California

landscape--one which I understand has changed over time with human intervention.  Removing much of the herd

is cruel, and I strongly object.  I believe the horses should be allowed to remain in this area, but if there is no

other option other than removal, they should be moved to a sanctuary.  These horses are beautiful, sentient

animals and are more than simply "invasive species" to be removed.


